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47th Session of UPR Working Group
Statement by Bangladesh in the UPR of Norway under 4th Cycle
04 November 2024, 09:00 – 12:30 hrs

Mr. President,

Bangladesh welcomes the distinguished delegation of Norway and thanks their presentation of the national report. 
 
We recognize the steps taken by Norway to implement the recommendations from its last UPR. We appreciate Norway for its leading role in providing official development assistance. Norway’s ratification of the Convention on the Enforced Disappearance is praiseworthy. 

In spirit of cooperation, Bangladesh offers the following recommendations to Norway:

One, 		Take further measures, including legislative mechanisms, to root out racism, racial discrimination, and hate crimes;

Two, 		Redouble its efforts to reduce carbon emissions to meet its Paris Agreement target, and strengthen international cooperation in addressing climate change and its negative impacts for the protection of human rights

Three, 	Intensify its efforts to protect the rights of victims of human trafficking;
Four, 		Consider ratifying International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of Their Families;

We wish Norway success in its review.

I thank you. 
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